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Committee Secretary
Agriculture and Environment Committee

| wish to advise you that | support the Waste Reduction and Recycling Amendment Bill 2017.
| believe all the major objectives of the Bill will certainly contribute to less environmental harm, as well as raise
community awareness and encourage community to take more responsibility for their own actions in managing and

reducing waste.

This policy leadership will help support those in the community who have been trying to do the right thing for many
years and reduce the waste burden on local government.

Thank you for your consideration of this submission.

/

Margaret Lane






